
March 27, 2020 

As we continue to monitor the ever-changing recommendations and guidelines put forth by the CDC and 
local health agencies, we want to reassure all families and residents that we have been diligent in our 
approach to keeping our community healthy and safe since news of this virus first started.

Our environment and housekeeping teams have been vigilant in cleaning and sanitizing protocols across 
our entire campus and we continue to adhere to cleaning guidelines as prescribed by health officials.

Additionally, we are minimizing the number of people entering our health center building and have 
implemented screening measures to assess fever or respiratory illness for staff and admitted patients 
coming through our door. We continue to monitor current residents and staff throughout the day to 
identify any changes in health.

We want to remind everyone that this virus is in the community at large and we must continue to be 
mindful of our own health and well-being.

As mentioned in a previous communication, we are doing our part by abiding by social distancing 
practices in our dining venues and common areas. We continue to stress to everyone the importance of 
being vigilant in our infection control efforts and habits, and have posted communications throughout 
our campus to reinforce this important message.

Please watch this video for additional information on the life-saving effects of social distancing.

We are also gratefully accepting donations of supplies. If you have these products available to donate, 
please contact Vickie Dirienzo at (860) 658-3702 or vickie.dirienzo@mcleancare.org to arrange delivery 
or pickup.

Let’s continue to work together to keep our environment safe for ourselves, our residents, and our 
families.  If you have any questions, please call (860) 658-3700.

Thank you and stay well.

http://www.cdc.gov/

